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Public Hearing for the Tentative Five Year Work Program
Covers Transportation Programs in the Florida Department of Transportation’s District Five Region

DeLand - The East-Central Florida district of the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) holds a public hearing Tuesday, October 25, to review its Tentative Five Year Work Program. It covers fiscal year 2012/2013 through 2016/2017.  The hearing begins at 6 p.m. and takes place at the FDOT District Five Office Building, 719 South Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, in the Cypress A & B conference rooms. There is also the option to attend the district-wide public hearing through webinar access at:  www.D5WPPH.com/2011.

The purpose is to consider the Tentative Five Year Work Program and consider making any changes. The public hearing will include information about planned transportation projects in the following nine counties: Brevard, Flagler, Lake, Marion, Orange, Osceola, Seminole, Sumter and Volusia Counties. The public hearing will also include consideration of proposed projects for the Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise. 

The public is encouraged to offer verbal comments at the meeting. Written comments from all interested parties will also be accepted at the public hearing, and within 10 days after.  Comments should be addressed to: Noranne Downs, District Secretary, Florida Department of Transportation, 719 South Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, Florida 32720.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.  Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act, or persons who require translation services (provided free of charge), should contact Vickie Wyche, Florida Department of Transportation, Local Transportation Planning Agency Liaison, at 719 South Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, Florida 32720, telephone number (386) 943-5185, e-mail address: Vickie.Wyche@dot.state.fl.us. 
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